[image: ]

9 May 2019

Professor Yang Xiao
School of Economics and Management
Fuzhou University
Fuzhou, Fujian 350108
P. R. China


Dear Professor Xiao,

It is my pleasure to invite you to the Graduate School of Business at the Doshisha University as a visiting scholar from July 5, 2019 to October 1, 2019. I understand that you are supported by project funding from your government.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Your research in Decision Science and Business Analytics matches well with my research interests in Operations Research. I am impressed by the quality of your work. I will be pleased to serve as your faculty sponsor/advisor during your stay here and will discuss with you of possible research collaboration.

As a visiting scholar, you will enjoy a rich and diverse intellectual environment here at the University of Doshisha. We will provide you with access to our libraries. You will also be welcome to attend many workshops at the University of Doshisha.


Sincerely yours,





Dr.Yong Yin
Professor of Doshisha University
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